
Game Of Your Life Foundation 

Now entering its twenty-seventh season, the Callaway/Meijer Junior Tour has seen many ups and downs in the golf 
industry in that time.  The current COVID-19 situation, however, finds us in an unprecedented situation that seems to 
change daily.  The main concern at this point is that you and your family stay safe and healthy.  Going forward we 
hope we will be able to stage the entire schedule of 2020 events but will do so only when given clearance by the 
proper authorities.  So at this time, we all need to exercise patience and caution. 

The first Callaway/Meijer Junior Tour event is scheduled for Saturday, April 25 at Egypt Valley Country Club.  We will 
continue to closely monitor the possibility of holding this event and any future events.  If we are forced to cancel any 
events due to the COVID-19 virus we would give you a minimum of seven days' notice. 

We understand all of this uncertainty makes it difficult to plan your schedules.  Thus, we are implementing the 
following "stimulus package" to help relieve some of the pressure in your scheduling.   

1.  Anyone signing up for a Spring Series event between November 1, 2019, and March 31, 2020, and the event does 
not take place due to the COVID-19 virus, will be able to transfer to a future 2020 Callaway/Meijer Junior Tour event 
with credit for what was paid for the canceled event and a $10 bonus (which we will call an "inconvenience 
bonus")!  EXAMPLE;  If you sign up for the Egypt Valley event ($80 entry fee) and the event gets canceled due to 
COVID-19, you will receive a $90 credit to be used for a future 2020 Callaway/Meijer Junior Tour event. 

2.  We are waiving all transfer and cancellation fees for anyone signing up for a 2020 Callaway/Meijer Junior Tour 
Spring Series event and the event gets canceled for COVID-19 reasons. 

Hopefully, these newly implemented policies help you in some small way as we travel through these unchartered 
waters together.  In the meantime, I want to thank you for your continued support of the Callaway/Meijer Junior Tour 
and urge you to not only stay safe and healthy but if at all possible to support our great, loyal major sponsors.  Meijer, 
who has been a trusted partner since the year 2000 and Callaway Golf.  Also, Jimmy Johns is a new 2020 
sponsor.  Don't forget to take advantage of tournament discounts with the Meijer and Jimmy Johns receipt 
programs.  Details of these programs can be found at www.juniorgolf.org under the Tournament tab. 

On another note, if you are graduating from high school this year, please submit your Scholarship Application to be 
eligible for one of the scholarships that will be given away on July 24 following the Tour Championship at Michigan 
State University.  The application can be found under Member Links at www.juniorgolf.org. 

These are certainly challenging times but with every challenge comes an opportunity.  For many of us, we have now 
been given the gift of time.  I urge you to use this time wisely by spending time with family and improving yourself 
mentally, physically and spiritually.  We will get through this struggle and be stronger because of it and then we can 
look forward to great golf ahead.  If you need us for any reason, please call us at 517-278-4892 or e-mail us at staff 
@juniorgolf.org. 

Sincerely; 

Rolla N Frisinger 

PGA Golf Professional 

and the rest of The Callway/Meijer Junior Tour Staff 
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